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Your submission for this review:

Wyong Council and Central Coast Council amalgamated voluntarily and what a fiasco that has become, with huge debts over
half a billion dollars. The forced amalgamations and suggested forced amalgamations were disastrous. Any water increases at
this time would be catastrophic for all residents, especially with CCC asking IPART for over 15% additional council rates
over the 0.07% standard rate increase. Any additional waste increases as part of the 15% should also be ruled out due to the
valuable recycling taking place in Australia.





